WEYMOUTH ASSESSORS MEETING
APRIL 30, 2012

VICE CHAIRMAN KEVIN SPELLMAN CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 10:00
A.M. IN THE CONFERENCE ROOM AT THE MCCULLOCH BUILDING. THE
FOLLOWING MEMBERS WERE PRESENT: KEVIN SPELLMAN, VICE CHAIRMAN AND

JACK SHEEHAN, ALTERNATE MEMBER.

THE BOARD REVIEWED SEVERAL ABATEMENT AND EXEMPTION APPLICATIONS.
DECISIONS WERE MADE ON EACH ONE AND SO NOTED ON THE APPLICATION.

THE BOARD DISCUSSED THE ABATEMENT APPLICATIONS FROM OWNERS AT
WEATHERVANE. TWO APPLICATIONS WERE GRANTED DUE TO DATA ERRORS.
THE OTHERS WERE DEEMED DENIED UNTIL THE MAY 7" MEETING AFTER A
DISCUSSION WITH PKVALUATION GROUP REGARDING THE PRICING CRITERIA AT

THAT LOCATION.
NEXT MEETING — MAY 7, 2012

A MOTION WAS MADE BY MR. SHEEHAN, SECONDED BY MR. SPELLMAN, “TO
ADJOURN” AT 10:55 A M.
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